
 

 

2nd Annual  

Northeast Sustainable Communities Workshop 

June 17, 2010 

Newark, NJ (New Jersey Institute of Technology) 

The 2nd Annual Northeast Sustainable Communities Workshop will focus on brownfields      

redevelopment and its intersection with sustainability.   

The exciting and informative workshop topics include: 
• Real Time Challenges Still Facing Key Stakeholders in Sustainable Development 

• Impact of Multi-Site Brownfield Programs  

• Transit-Oriented Development, LEED Neighborhood Development,  

  Sustainable Community Design 

• The Way for Sustainable Redevelopment:  Regional Regulatory Innovations 

• Growing Green: Community Efforts to Become Sustainable 

• Renewable Energy: Powering Your Brownfields  

• Growing Green Cities: Sustainable Models of Urban Agriculture 

• Green Standards - Green Remediation  

• Green Jobs, Local Jobs: Where are They? 

• Going Local: Building Sustainable Communities from the Ground Up 

 

 

 

 

 

Workshop Fees 
Before May 15: 
Government/Non-Profit: $60 

Private: $150 
After May 15: 
Government/Non-Profit: $75 

Private: $175 

Workshop Partners: 
Brick City Development Corporation 

Capital Chapter, SWEP, Inc. 

City of Newark 

City of New York, Mayor's Office of             

    Environmental Remediation 

Connecticut SWEP 

Day Pitney LLP 

DuPont 

Gannett Fleming, Inc.  

GEI  Consultants, Inc. 

Greater Philadelphia Chapter, SWEP, 

    Inc.  

New Jersey Institute of Technology 

NJ Chapter, SWEP, Inc.  

NYC Brownfield Partnership 

Schulte Roth & Zabel  

State of Connecticut DEP 

State of New Jersey DEP  

State of Pennsylvania DEP  

Vita Nuova LLC 

Visit www.nscw.net today to register! 
Sponsorship opportunities available – visit www.nscw.net today! 

Vision Statement 

It is intended that the workshop will not simply add 'sustainability' to the list 

of issues related to Brownfields but will look deeply at the interconnections 

and confluences that make for creating sustainable communities through 

Brownfields redevelopment. Brownfields are uniquely suited to be a place 

for sustainable redevelopment to grow. The program for this workshop is 

intended to be one day of intensive, high energy exchanges between 

stakeholders sharing varied perspectives on the issues surrounding 

Brownfields and sustainability. Stakeholder perspectives that include real 

estate finance, government at all levels, corporations, community 

representatives, NGOs and consultants who provide a range of technical 

expertise will participate in interactive sessions that focus on best practices 

and the challenges to their implementation. The focus will be on  

problem-solving.  **The workshop has been approved for 8 AICP credits 

from the American Planning Association.**  


